
 

 

SBE/NVF 20th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: CHRISTMAS DINNER 2019 

I am pleased to inform you that our Christmas Dinner for students will be on Wednesday, 
11th December and, as usual, this will be the only meal served.  PLEASE NOTE THAT THE KITCHEN WILL BE 

UNABLE TO SERVE ANY OTHER FOOD OR SNACKS AT BREAK OR LUNCHTIME ON THAT DAY. 
 
The Christmas Dinner will be the traditional turkey (or vegetarian alternative), roast potatoes and 
vegetables, followed by Christmas pudding or Yule log with ice cream.  The lunch will be the usual cost 
of £3.10. 
 
It is necessary to pre-book if your son/daughter wishes to have this meal and instructions for 
pre-booking are shown below: 
 
1. Students will need to ensure that they have enough credit on their WisePay account in order to 

pre-book. 
2. Students are required to pre-book the Christmas Dinner at the till in House Areas 

(during break or lunch) BY FRIDAY, 6TH DECEMBER AT THE LATEST. 
 
Please note that students who are eligible for Free School Meals are automatically included in the 
Christmas Dinner and are, therefore, not required to pre-book. 
 
During the Christmas Dinner, students and house staff will be entertaining diners with festive 
activities! 
 

THE DEADLINE FOR PRE-BOOKING THE CHRISTMAS DINNER IS FRIDAY, 6TH DECEMBER. 
 
School will finish at the normal time of 3:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 18th December. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Bendon 
Assistant Headteacher 
sbendon@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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